
 

 
 

 

CITY OF ORONO 

NOTICE OF QUORUM 

 

Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Orono City Council may be present at the Wayzata 

Boulevard Reconstruction Open House to be held at 4:00 p.m. on April 3, 2018 at Long Lake 

Fire Station, 340 Willow Drive, Long Lake, MN 55356. 

 

 

/s/  Anna Carlson 

      City Clerk 

 
 

 

Posted at: 

 City Hall 

 Crystal Bay Post Office 

 Long Lake Post Office 

     

 


